
 

 

Dronfield Town Council March 2024 
Outside Services Report 

 
 
The following tasks have been carried out during March.  
 
Litter/Dog Bins - The litter and dog bins continue to be emptied on a weekly basis, this is carried out 
every Thursday and consists of two men doing the whole route. The play areas are also given a visual 
inspection and anything that requires attention is entered into the play area sheets on return to 
workshop. 
 
Cemetery - The baskets are emptied around the Cemetery on a Monday and Friday and several 
funerals have been carried out. Outside Services staff have also been topping up various graves.  
 
Tasks around Dronfield 

1. Cemetery - the roof on the storage and toilet block has now been repaired.  
2. Cemetery - all the ivy has been removed from growing up walls. 
3. All three bowling greens have had all stopper boards replaced on all four sides of the bowling 

greens and general tidy up ready for new bowling season. 
4. All Dronfield Town Council shutters have been inspected and serviced. 
5. Quad bike has gone in for its annual service.  
6. Electric van has gone in for its annual service. 
7. The ride on lawn mowers and petrol push mowers have all had their annual service and are 

ready for the new grass cutting season. 
8. Litter picking in various areas and fly tipping been cleaned up.  
9. 20 trees have been received by Dronfield Town Council and will be planted in the designated 

areas before the April Council Meeting. 
10. Graffiti has been removed from various bins and posts round Dronfield.  
 

Play areas 
Weekly checks of following play areas.  
Birches Fold 
Cliffe Park – Zip wire currently out of use 
Hilltop 
Moonpenny Way  
Sindelfingen  
Stonelow 
Lundy Road  
Marsh Avenue – Roundabout currently out of use 
Cemetery Road 
Dronfield Woodhouse 
 
Footpaths -Various foot paths around Dronfield have been tidied up where required.   
 
Other Tasks 
Agendas and Election notices have been placed on notice boards and are removed when 
meetings/events have taken place. 
Banners removed/replaced on from the front of the Civic Hall when required. 
Various reports have been actioned around the Town. 
 
 
 
Paul Duncan 
Outside Services Team Leader 


